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I do believe the inspection fee should go up to $28.50, the price for inspections have not gone up
since they started program. Inflation has grown, labor costs have grown and rents have grown,
increase fee will will help shots stay open. If these are kept at $18.50, many of the inspection shops
will probably go out of business and you won't be able to find an inspection in Austin.


